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 30th March 2021 

 
 
Dear Brad 
 
Thank you so much for your extremely kind donation of £1100 towards the 
work here at Charles Thompson’s Mission. 
 
We want to thank the Pro Cricket Academy Community for their fantastic 
support. 
 
With Covid-19, we find ourselves in strange times. While our services to the 
local community look rather different, the vital work of the Mission has 
continued through lockdown and will continue helping those who are 
struggling.  
 
Please know that your gift will be put to very good use, helping people living in 
poverty in our community. 
 
Thank you so much. 
 
Every blessing 
 

Bernie Frost 
Centre Manager 
 

 
 
 

charlesthompsonsmission.org.uk 

http://charlesthompsonsmission.org.uk/

